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BP Chemicals, Inc. License No. SUB-908
ATIN: H. _H. Blyth, Manager Docket No. 040-07604

Health, safety and
Environment

Fort Amanda Road
P.O. Box 628
Lima, OH 45802-0628

Dear Mr. Blyth:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 040-07604/94001(DRSS)

This refers to the special inspection conducted by Mr. Kenneth Lambert of this
office on February 24, 1994, of activities authorized by NRC Source Material
License No. SUB-908. This inspection also included the accompaniment of Oak
Ridge Institute for Science and Education (0 RISE) during the confirmatory
survey of the V-1 Pond. At the conclusion of the inspection, the findings
were discussed with Mr. William Rupert of your staff.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations,
independent measurements, and interviews with personnel.

The ORISE survey report and NRC's determination regarding the release of the
V-1 Pond for unrestricted use will be transmitted under seurate cover.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by G. M. FtCann for9404270088 940415
PDR ADOCK 04007604 Gary L. Shear, Chief
C PR Fuel Cycle and Decommissioning Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 040-07604/94001(DRSS)

cc w/ enclosure:
Jack Barnette, AT-18J

U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency

bcc w/ enclosure:
S. Nalluswami
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